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West Palm Beach VA expanding health care benefits for World War 

II Veterans 

 

WEST PALM BEACH, Fla. – The West 

Palm Beach VA Healthcare System 

(WPBVAHCS) is calling all World War II 

Veterans who served in the U.S. military 

between Dec. 7, 1941, and Dec. 31, 1946. 

The new Cleland-Dole Act signed into law 

on December 29, 2022, expands eligibility 

for VA health care benefits to World War II 

Veterans. 

This new eligibility is just one part of the 

Joseph Maxwell Cleland and Robert Joseph 

Dole Memorial Veterans Benefits and Health 

Care Improvement Act of 2022. This law 

requires VA to expand eligibility, establish pilot programs, ensure the quality of care and access 

to care, conduct a feasibility analysis for program expansion and other actions.  

Apply today, even if not approved before, and get the VA health care benefits you earned and 

deserve: 

- Apply online: www.va.gov/health-care/how-to-apply  

- Stop by in-person at the West Palm Beach VA Medical Center or Community Clinics 

- Call 800-MyVA411 (800-698-2411) 

Now, is the time for World War II Veterans to get the care tailored to their needs and well-being.  

http://www.va.gov/health-care/how-to-apply


 

For more information, contact the WPBVAHCS Public Affairs Office at 561-422-8607.  
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